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January 24, 2017 
 
 
 
AVISTA CORPORATION 
PATRICK EHRBAR 
PO BOX 3727 
SPOKANE, WA  99220 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 492, Advice No. 17-01-G 
 
 
On January 3, 2017, Avista Corporation filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, 
PUC OR No. 5.  On January 10, 2017, Avista withdrew its proposed revisions to  
Sheet B (Table of Contents) in Advice No. 17-01-G. 
 
The purpose of this filing is to update the components noted as "Other Charges" on the 
base rate tariffs. 
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of January 24, 
2017, the following sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after 
February 3, 2017. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
 
 
 

 
Marc Hellman  
Administrator  
Energy Rates, Finance and Audit  
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